Ruhkala a
Leadership Academy

Inspired to Learn. Committed to Lead
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Ruhkala Website: http://frues.rocklinusd.org/
Follow us on Twitter: @Ruhkalaleaders

Important Upcoming Dates:

Monday e Maroon Monday! Congratulations to last week’s spirit
8/26/19 winners: Ms.Brown/Ms.Blaine and Ms. Berridge’s class.
e Early Out Monday

- Kindergarten Dismissed at 1:10

- First to Sixth Grade Dismissed at 1:20

Tuesday e K-3 History Social Studies Overview: 3:00-3:45
8/2719 Multipurpose Room
Wednesday e VAPA: Ms. Brown/Ms. Blaine
8/28/19
Thursday e VAPA: Ms. Gottschalk/Ms. Storey
8/29/19 e 4-6 History Social Studies Overview: 3:00-3:45

Multipurpose Room

Friday e Leadership Assembly: Amphitheater 7:50-8:10
8/30/19 e VAPA: Mr Garza/Ms. Kelley

For Your Information:

Please see the following three pages for information on Grandparents/VIP Day,
BINGO Night, and our Ruhkala Library.


http://rues.rocklinusd.org/
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Join the Ruhkala community for
some FREE family fun.

BINGO
NIGHT!

When: September 43t 2049

What Time: 5:30 - ?30 ™

Where: The Ruhkala Multi-Purpose Room
Cost: FREE

Join us for an evening of
prizes and fun.
Food will also be for sale!
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August 26, 2019
Welcome back,

The Ruhkala Library is now open for the school year. The library is a very exciting weekly
event that the students truly love. To ensure they get the most out of it, here are a few things
that you and your students need to know as we go forward with our school year.

e Books are checked out for 2 weeks at a time. Please make sure books are returned
on time and do not become overdue. They may be renewed if student is not quite
finished. Students who do not return their books are not allowed to check out until
all books are returned our their account is cleared.

e Kindergarten and first graders are allowed to check out 1 book at a time. Second
through sixth grade may check out 2 books at a time.

e Help your student find a special place to keep their library books. This will ensure
the books stay in clean and damage free condition. It also helps students know
where their books are located when it's library day.

e Keep books away from ALL food, liquids, younger children (who many not
understand how to care for library books), dirty hands and pets. If book should
incur damage, please let the librarian know. Please do not try to repair it yourself.
We all understand that accidents happen and many times damage can be repaired
with the right tools. But if not, you are responsible for the price of a replacement
book. Please do not try to replace it on your own, we purchase our books from
suppliers that sell library quality books.

e If damage is found once a book is checked out, please have your student notify
their teacher or the librarian. Do not try to repair it at home. This includes taping
pages if there is a tear.

e We are always looking for volunteers to help in the library or at Book Fair. If you
are interested, please contact me at nwilson@rocklinusd.org. It's really fun!

We are looking forward to a fun and exciting year in the library. Should you ever have any
questions about your child’s library account, please feel free to email me and I will respond as
soon as possible. And remember, children of all ages love to be read to, so curl up and enjoy a
great book together. Happy Reading!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nancy Wilson
Ruhkala Library



